
TOWNSHIP OF GREENWICH
WATER DEPARTMENT

Greenwich Township Residents

Starting on Sunday April 5, 2015 and
continuing until completion,

the Water Department will be flushing
the distribution system.  We will be 

flushing between 10:00 PM & 6:00 AM
each day.  We will not be flushing

during the Weekends.  While we are flushing
you may experience low water pressure, very low

water flow, and discolored water.  We apologize for
any inconveniences this may cause, but the flushing
is necessary to clean and maintain the distribution
system.  Please check your water prior to any Use. 

Your Patience is Greatly Appreciated


